
HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

FINANCIAL SERVICES DIVISION 


PURCHASING UNIT 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR 


BID NO. 3-19 Intrepid and Zodiac Gasoline Outboard Engine Upgrade 

As of January 24, 2019 3:00 PM 


Question#I: I am a current Vendor, do I still need to submit a completed Vendor Application 
with my response? 

Answer # 1: Yes. The Vendor Application is a required element of the Bid documents and will 
assure that all of our information is current. 

Question #2: Could someone give me truthful running state ofall engines and pictures ofthe 
outsides so I can get accurate trade value? 

Answer #2: Per Part B, paragraph 4 Pre-Proposal Inspection of Equipment: Any Proposer 
wishing to visually inspect the existing engines prior to submitting a proposal may contact 
Purchasing@hcso.tampa.us or the Senior Procurement Analyst, Dave Janney, 813-247-8053. 

There are no known issues with any of the engines at this time. The Intrepid was last serviced 
6/2018, and the Zodiac was last serviced 1/2019. Please see pictures attached. 
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